
From: Rebekah Msuya-Collison
To: Justin Finkbeiner
Subject: FW: Municipality of South Huron council meeting - June 15 2020, Delegation 5.2 - Request for Exotic Animal

Bylaw Exemption - Brandon Vaderwel & Destiny Duncan.
Date: June-26-20 9:00:42 AM

 
 

From: Mayor Finch 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 8:09 PM
To: Dixie Amerongen <dixie.amerongen@gmail.com>; Rebekah Msuya-Collison
<clerk@southhuron.ca>
Cc: Dan Best <cao@southhuron.ca>
Subject: RE: Municipality of South Huron council meeting - June 15 2020, Delegation 5.2 - Request
for Exotic Animal Bylaw Exemption - Brandon Vaderwel & Destiny Duncan.
 
Thanks Dixie. Nice chatting with you today about this letter.
Rebekah. For correspondence please.
Thanks - George
 
From: Dixie Amerongen [mailto:dixie.amerongen@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 4:29 PM
To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison <clerk@southhuron.ca>; Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Municipality of South Huron council meeting - June 15 2020, Delegation 5.2 - Request for
Exotic Animal Bylaw Exemption - Brandon Vaderwel & Destiny Duncan.
 
I am attaching a letter written by a Jason Dystra outlining objections to granting an exemption to the
Exotic Animal Bylaw. I totally support his position. The bylaw is there for a reason and there is no reason
for these people to own a pair of lions in our municipality. My fear is that if you grant this exemption for
some crazy reason, Mark Drysdale, the owner of Roaring Cat Retreat will ask for the same thing and
move his large menagerie back into the region (if he hasn't already hid them in our vicinity). I don't trust
these people and I strongly object to allowing any dangerous animals to be housed in our municipality. 
 
Dixie Van Amerongen
65 William St
Exeter, ON 
N0M 1S2
226-423-2077
 
June 25 2020
Rebekah Msuya-Collison
Clerk – Municipality of South Huron
P.O Box 759
322 Main St S.
Exeter, ON
N0M 1S6
Re: Municipality of South Huron council meeting - June 15 2020, Delegation 5.2 - Request for Exotic
Animal Bylaw Exemption - Brandon Vaderwel & Destiny Duncan.

Mayor and Council,
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